
Deputy Prime Minister Oleg Serebrian
in dialogue with the representatives
of the Promo-LEX Association

On February 12, 2024, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian met
with representatives of the Promo-LEX Association.

Discussions focused on subjects of common interest in view of strengthening the
partnership to promote human rights in the Transnistrian region.

The Deputy Prime Minister expressed full openness to continue the dialogue on this
issue.


